
 
 

Fort Wayne City Utilities - Engineering 
200 E. Berry Street, Suite 250 

Fort Wayne, Indiana  46802 
 
June 5, 2018 
 
 
Dear Resident or Property Owner: 
 
Fort Wayne City Utilities is making progress on a design for improvements to the Schoppman 
Drain between Stellhorn Road and Harris Elementary School.    The purpose of this project is to 
improve drainage in the Tamarack neighborhood and reduce street flooding on Innsbruck Drive 
and Ottawa Drive. We appreciate the insights shared by neighbors when we met in early March, 
and we are ready to provide an update and show you what has been designed. 
 
We hope you will join us to learn more about the project design: 
 

Wednesday, June 20, 2018 from 6:00 – 7:30 PM  
Grace Brethren Church – 4619 Stellhorn Road 

Fort Wayne, Indiana 
 
City Utilities is not planning a formal presentation.  Instead, the format of the event will be an 
open house style where design plans will be available for you to look at and City Utilities staff 
members will be able to show you the overall plan and answer your specific questions about how 
construction may affect your individual property.  Please feel free to drop-in at your convenience 
between 6 and 7:30 PM to speak individually with our staff members.  
 
The open house/meeting will be held in the multipurpose room in the basement of the church.  
The church is accessible for persons with disabilities.  If you need other accommodations such as 
a language or sign language translator, please contact me at least 48-hours prior to the meeting at 
the phone number or email address below. 
 
If you have questions between now and the meeting, or if you cannot attend the meeting but 
would like to discuss the project, please feel free to contact me at 260-427-2066 or at 
nathan.baggett@cityoffortwayne.org.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nathan Baggett, P.E. 
Project Design Manager 
 
 
 

 


